
Scottish  Independence
Referendum:  Edinburgh  Voters
Thanked

When the Edinburgh result was announced it was not a surprise
for many.

Sue  Bruce,  the  Chief  Executive  of  the  City  of  Edinburgh
Council and the Deputy Chief Counting Officer for tonight’s
count, took the time earlier in the evening to thank the
city’s electorate for voting.
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